
JOHN SIMON GUGGENHEIM MEMORIAL FOUNDATION

90 PARK AVENUE, NEW YORK, N. Y. IOO16 

telephone: Murray hill 7-4470 

CABLE address: gugmemora

May 5, 1976

Dr. Eliot Porter
Route 4 Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Dr. Porter:
Thank you for your letter of April 24. I enclose our 
form to be used in applying for further assistance 
from the Foundation. The materials requested should 
reach us by October 15. I ought to alert you to the 
fact that third Fellowships have become particularly 
uncommon; we have been making few such awards in recent 
years because of the pressure on us from applicants 
who have not previously held one of our awards.
With all good wishes.

Sincerely yours

JFM:mj


